
PURE AFRICAN DELIGHTS

22"d October 2015

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

RE: HEALTHCARE DIRECT RECOMMENDATION LETTER

We hereby confirm that FIEALTH CARE DIRECT (K) is one of our major
suppliers for surgical and safety consumables. We have partnered with them for the
pastl3 years and highly recommend them for quality goods and efficient services.

During our contractual experience with them, they have proven without doubt that
they have continuously kept competitive prices in the market without
compromising the quality of goods and services that they provide. They are
flexible enough to handle emergencies as and when required and are always ready
to go and extra mile to handle huge capacity requirements.

We have also known them as very sensitive to matters that concern environment
and contribute generously to society by actively partnering with other companies.

We highly look forward to working with them for a long time to come as they form
a very crucial role in helping us achieve our goals.

Yours faithfully

Wilfred Yego
Procurement Manager

ffiffii@i@:@
KEVIAN KENYA LIMITED P0 Box 25290-00603, Nairobi, Kenya


